Dear Dr. Saric, 
  
We received many kind words about the recently concluded XIV World Congress of Echocardiography, Vascular Ultrasound & Allied Techniques.  The people who deserve these the most are you, our dear distinguished Speakers who unselfishly gave of your precious time to share your expertise to the world.  We salute you, for your dedication to the Congress and passion for echocardiography.  The success of the Congress would not have been possible without your invaluable contribution.  It was an experience that has changed the landscape of Philippine echocardiography and one that will always remain in our hearts.  Salamat!  Salamat!  Salamat!

I really appreciate your taking time out to record your talks and upload the files, otherwise we would have missed your important lectures.  We really appreciate your heart for the Congress.  I hope you would have a chance to visit the Philippines in the future.  Please let me know when you are ever in Manila.  I will certainly make time to take you around town, especially to enjoy the beautiful Manila Bay sunset :)
 
Neither words nor tokens can express our deepest gratitude, only our sincere prayers for our Almighty God to bless you exceedingly and abundantly, beyond all you can ask or hope for, as you have blessed us. 
  
Neither words nor tokens can express our deepest gratitude, only our sincere prayers for our Almighty God to bless you exceedingly and abundantly, beyond all you can ask or hope for, as you have blessed us. 
  
Warmest warmest regards, 
  
Mary 
  
  
P.S. I will be forwarding you the official communication from the Organizing Committee to thank you for gracing the Congress. 

